> HIGHLAND

_l\/ COUNTY RESCUE SQUAD

RE: Request for Motor Vehicle Driving Record

To: Virginia Department of Motor Vehicles

This is to inform you that

is a current Applicant / Member of Highland County Volunteer Rescue Squad. This
individual requires a copy of the Motor Vehicle Driving Record for completion of
their application process or continued driving eligibility with Highland County

Rescue Squad as required by Virginia Regulations.

Thank you,

Chris Vernovai,
County EMS Coordinator



